
Notice of changes to Buckingham North Connect Route 
 

Dear Buckingham Connect Rider, 

JAUNT has surveyed riders and studied our Buckingham Connect service data. We are 
making changes to eliminate stops with below-average ridership and limit excessive wait 
times. Our new proposed schedule will address these issues and improve the quality of 

service. Schedule changes will go into eIect on Monday, September 30, 2024. 

 

 


